
15. ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY – LOOKING AHEAD 2002 - 2011
BOARD SUBMISSION

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Peter Dow, DDI,372-2728

Corporate Plan Output: Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board Vol 1, 3.2 text 4.

The purpose of this report is to submit for record purposes, the Board submission (attached) prepared
and forwarded on Environment Canterbury’s document ‘Looking Ahead 2002 – 2011’.

Members will recall that at its meeting on 30 April, the Board appointed a Working Party of the Board
Chairman, Deputy Chairman and the Chair of the Finance and Planning Committee with the authority
to undertake this work.

Recommendation: That the information be received.

Deputy Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the above recommendation be adopted.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


